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"Mochrie. Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 
11/20/2020 8:53:22 AM 
Upcoming NR - New Fire Chief 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

This is to confirm you that we will be issuing a news release today detailing the appointment of our new Fire 
Chief, Karen Fry. Chief Fry will join Vancouver Fire and Rescue Services (VFRS) on January 4, 2021. 

Best, 
Pau l 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7666 
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